William D. Cannon Art Gallery

Spotlight on Local Female Artists & Young Filmmakers
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The Cultural Arts Office partnered with the Carlsbad
High School Film Academy to showcase new short
films created by local students this spring in the
Schulman Auditorium. The showcase was inspired
by Prom Dress: Seventeen on Being 17, an exhibition
at William D. Cannon Art Gallery.

Curator Karen McGuire commented, “The addition
of these films bring a multi-media component to the
exhibit and expands the experience around prom. We
anticipate that our audience will relive, remember and
reminisce about their own prom memories prompted
by these artists and filmmakers who are sharing
their unique perspective on this rite of passage for
many generations.”

The Prom Dress exhibit presents the art from
17 female artists that evoke and interpret being
17 years old through the prom experience. The
student films will be shown at the exhibit until it
closes on June 17.



